
Annual auction of found and unclaimed property to be held

December 9, 1974

Looking for cheap transportation, something to read, or maybe a Christmas present for your Uncle Harry?

Try the annual auction of found and unclaimed property at the University of California, San Diego Saturday,
December 14.

According to Ralph W. Roblee, UCSD Inventory Manager, the items to be auctioned include 20 bicycles,
watches and other jewelry, all manner of men's and women's clothing, a small mountain of books, and a quantity
of "miscellaneous." In addition, several typewriters and calculators, listed as excess university property, will also
be auctioned.

The material will be available for inspection by the public beginning at 8:30 a.m. Saturday, with the auction
scheduled to begin at 10:00 a.m. The items will be located in the Receiving Building, Building 509 on the UCSD
Matthews Campus. The auction will be conducted from the loading dock of the building.

Sales will be for cash only and personal checks will be accepted with proper identification.

According to the law, all unclaimed property must be held by the campus police department and then disposed
of by public auction. Building 509 is located adjacent to Miramar Road in the northeast portion of the Matthews
Campus. Free parking is available in a large parking lot east of the building.
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